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I totally support the NSW Farmers submission re the SEPP KOALA and the LLS Act. 
 
This is an urban and semi urban issue, damaging to farmers who are conservationists who have to 
deal with the unintended ramifications of blind support for issues given by people who don’t 
understand what they are supporting and blithely go on with their unchanged and unaffected lives. 


